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SPRING TERM AWARDS 
Last Friday we presented our awards for the Spring Term. 

ACE AWARD 

This very special award is chosen by the pupils of each class.  The ACE Award is for those ‘always’ 

children, who are an example to everyone. 

Class 1 Olivia M Class 2 Eydie Z Class 3 Ben C Class 4 Sophie J 

Class 5 Annabel H Class 6 Noah S Class 7 Alex W Class 8 Dylan O 

Class 9 Cleo K Class 10 Imogen N Class 11 Marissa H Class 12 Teddy L 

Class 13 Sammy C Class 14 Jack Y     

SPORT RELIEF 
We have been overwhelmed by the response to Sport Relief.  The children threw themselves whole 

heartedly into the activities throughout the week and looked magnificent in their sporting outfits on 

Friday. 

We reached and exceeded our target for the total number of miles ran by pupils. Our target was 1200 

miles and we reached an astounding 1635 miles. Well done to everyone involved! 

Please keep sending in your sponsor money.  We will announce the total we have raised in our next 

newsletter. 

BRIDGE TOURNAMENT 
On Friday 16th March 47 Key Stage 2 children took part in the 

Warwickshire Contract Bridge Association  Junior Bridge Challenge at 

the West Midlands Bridge Club. Overall winners were Katie H, Dana M, 

Adam H, Tom S  and Connie B, with runner ups being Finn C , Sam P, 

Charlotte W, Lauren T, Lily B, Taylor A, Jenna M , Matilda L, Sam S and 

Harry W.  All of our children had a wonderful afternoon and 

were  again great ambassadors of our school.  

Our thanks go to all the volunteers of the West Midlands Bridge Club who supported our children 

during the afternoon and especially to those who have given up their time to come into school and 

teach our children throughout the year.  
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ATTENDANCE 
School attendance for the last two weeks (classes with the highest attendance are highlighted in 

yellow, classes falling below the school target are highlighted in grey): 

 

 

 

 W/E 16.03.18 W/E 23.03.18  W/E 16.03.18 W/E 23.03.18 

Red Nursery 95.2% 98.7% Class 7 97.8% 96.3% 

Yellow Nursery 94.8% 93.6% Class 8 97.5% 97.5% 

Class 1 96.6% 91.9% Class 9 96.1% 90.8% 

Class 2 96.5% 95.9% Class 10 97.5% 96.1% 

Class 3 96.8% 97% Class 11 97.6% 97.1% 

Class 4 96% 96.7% Class 12 97.1% 95.8% 

Class 5 96.5% 97.2% Class 13 96.5% 98.3% 

Class 6 97.5% 98.9% Class 14 97.1% 94.4% 

School Overall 

(Target = 97%) 
96.8% 96.1% 

BKC AFTER SCHOOL ABSENCES 
If your child uses BKC and they are not going to attend on their allotted evening, please can you inform 

BKC by phone or email. 

Summer Term 2018 

Monday 16 April Pupils return to school 

1 – 25 May Key Stage 1 SATs testing period 

Monday 7 May SCHOOL CLOSED – Bank Holiday 

14 – 18 May Year 6 SATs Week 

Friday 25 May CHANGE OF DATE  SCHOOL CLOSED – Teacher Training Day 

28 May – 1 June HALF TERM HOLIDAY 

REMINDER - As the school is not being used as a Polling Station it will now be OPEN to pupils on Thursday 3 May. 

School will now be CLOSED to pupils on Friday 25 May for a Teacher Training Day. 

HAPPY EASTER  
Year 3 led our service this morning.  They shared the wonder of the 

Easter Story and told us about the hope and anticipation this time 

of year brings us as we enter Spring. 

May the loving power of God, which raised Jesus to new life,  

strengthen us in hope, enrich us with his love, and fill us with joy in 

the faith. 

All of us at Bentley Heath wish you a peaceful and joyous Easter. 


